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Duluth Parks and Recreation Announces Grand Reopening of Disc Golf Course at Morgan Park

[Duluth, MN] –  Duluth Parks and Recreation in partnership with the Lake Superior Disc Golf Community and an anonymous donor
from the Morgan Park Community Club are proud to announce the grand reopening of the disc golf course at Morgan park on
August 7th at 4:00pm.

 

A member of the Morgan Park Community Club contacted the Parks and Recreation Division in Spring 2018 with a mission to
partner with the Lake Superior Disc Golf Community and Parks and Recreation to replace the baskets and realign the course to
better suit the park infrastructure and avoid holes that played through populated areas such as the playground. The new baskets
were installed by Park Maintenance staff on August 2nd.

 

Please call Duluth Parks and Recreation 218-730-4300 for questions. 
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